
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
March 18, 2020 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Re: Coronavirus 2019 (COVID19) 
 
We are not currently experiencing any disruption of supply of the raw materials and packaging used to produce Church & 
Dwight’s Arm & Hammer™ Sodium Bicarbonate, Ammonium Bicarbonate and Flow K™ Potassium Bicarbonate. 
 
Local site plans that call for restrictions on travel and visitors to Church & Dwight sites have been implemented, in addition to 
support of social distancing behaviors and work-from-home policies, to limit employee exposure and the potential for work 
disruption at Church & Dwight facilities. 
 
Church & Dwight’s two sodium bicarbonate manufacturing locations (Green River, WY and Old Fort, OH) provide an additional 
option for supply continuity. 
 
We are monitoring the situation closely and will continue to assess the risk that the Coronavirus may have on each of our supply 
chains.  Should we identify supply concerns with respect to a specific product, your Area Sales Manager will communicate to 
you directly. 
 
Note that the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has published Interim Guidance for Businesses and Employers to 
Plan and Respond to Coronavirus Disease 2019 which you may find useful: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/specific-groups/guidance-business-response.html 
 
Further updates will be provided as appropriate.  If you have any questions about a product, please feel free to contact your 
Area Sales Manager. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Robert G. Berube 
Manager, Technical Service 
609 806 1965 
robert.berube@churchdwight.com 
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